
April 7, 1930.

J. W. HoConnoll, Esq.,
Care 3t. Lawrence Sugar Refineries, 
Montreal.

Dear Jack,
Since you loft us, I have received 

your letter of the 10th February with reference to ny re­
quest that you continue as one of the Healtn Survey -on-
mltteo.

I should have liked to discuss this 
natter with you, and I hope you will reconsider your de- 
o lalon.

To ny nlnd, the Health *Jurvoy was a 
splendid accomplishment In Itself, but to have the iby 
administration en orse the report was an ovon greater aohievo- 
nent. They never would have adopted It had that Purvey not 
been sponsored by the very representative an l powerful group 
of English-speaking and French-speaking oltlsens who ooa- 
stltuted the committee.g
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If the ondoraatlon of the report by
tho rethe City administration had been all that was done, 

would have been little real value to our efforts, fiowover, 
it did not stop there, and I think the administration and 
the Department"of Health of the City have shown by their 
actions that they really desire and Intend to build up an 
adequate municipal health service. In cy opinion they have 
gone ahead In the past two years about as qulokly ac it Is 
possible for them to go, when It Is considered that they 
met train most of their own staff, duo to the faot that 
for their work there are not many trained persona available.
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